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Hello. My name is Apache Baxley and I am a resident of Fayetteville, AR.
 One of the reasons I moved to this beautiful state is the promise of
beautiful and pristine nature. Please do not allow another hog farm to be
built in the Buffalo River watershed. 

This would result in the horrible mismanagement of an important
resource, affecting not only the environment but the economies of
communities downstream. The amount of money brought into
downstream communities from tourism is immense, and having hog
excrement leaking into the country's first national river would be
detrimental to the livelihoods of many people, from river outfitters to gas
station owners. 

Just put the new hog farm somewhere else, and please shut down the
one currently operating. Seriously, no one needs a river full of pig poop.

Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,
Apache Baxley

Sent from my iPhone
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